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To whom it may concern; I’m writing to ask you to reconsider the
destruction of the wild nature of Griffith Park with an expansion
to the zoo. Not only does the vastness of the park bring joy to the
community it also is home to many creatures. With an expansion
of the zoo you will be creating another example of taking
something so simple and beautiful like Griffith Park and trading if
for a concrete pay day! Please do not continue with the building of
this expansion, it’s unnecessary and does not benefit the
community. Thank you for your time



